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Republir of the Philippines
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DBepartment of Education SLoet
Schools Division of Benguet
— November 28, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 45\ £ 202%

NATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS CONSCIOUSNESS WEEK CELEBRATION AND 75TH
ANNIVERSARY OF THE DECLARATION OF HUMAN RIGHTS

TO: Chief Education Supervisors, CID, and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors, Coordinating Principals
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Stakeholders and All Others Concerned

1. With reference to the CHR-CSC Joint Memorandum Circular No. 1, s. 2023 or
the National Human Rights Consciousness Week Celebration and Anniversary of
the Declaration of Human Rights, the Schools Division of Benguet is in accord with
other government agencies, including the government-owned and controlled
corporations in the celebration of the 75% anniversary of the declaration of human
rights with the theme “Dignidad, Kalayaan at Katarungan Para sa Lahat”.
December 4 to 10 of every year is declared as the National Human Rights
Consciousness Week in the Philippines.

2. The activity is cognizant of Republic Act No. 9210 or the “National Human Rights
Consciousness Week Act of 2002,” which mandates Learning institutions, both
public and private to observe the human rights week and cultivate a human rights
culture that aims for sustainable development in the country, especially among
students.

3. The culminating event on December 10, 2023, will coincide with the anniversary
day of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights and is celebrated as
International Human Rights Day. Kindly visit the link for recommended activities.
https:/ /bit.ly/CHRYS

4. Immediate compliance with and disseminating this memorandum to all
concerned is directed.

. BANAKEN-ULLALIM CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent“\
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Republic of the Philippines

DBepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

November 29, 2023

Atty. ROMEL P. DAGUIMOL
Regional Director
CHR-CAR

Attention: MARLYN G. PALANGDAO
Training Specialist IV

Sir:

The Schools Division of Benguet is in accord with the CHR-CAR and other
government agencies, including the government-owned and controlled corporations
in the celebration of the 75t anniversary of the declaration of human rights with
the theme “Dignidad, Kalayaan at Katarungan Para sa Lahat” on December 4
through December 10, 2023. The activity is adherent of Republic Act No. 9210 or
the “National Human Rights Consciousness Week Act of 2002,” which mandates
Learning institutions, both public and private to observe the human rights week
and cultivate a human rights culture that aims for sustainable development in the
country, especially among students.

In this regard, like partners toward a common goal, we request the presence of Ms.
Palangdao and if possible, could share a message with the participants on
December 4, 2023, at 8 AM at the Adivay Hall of SDO Benguet. We believe that
your contribution and insights will be relevant in building flexibility to educate the
populace of the Schools Division of Benguet.

We look forward to a positive confirmation and contact us should you need any
further @ information, an . honor for us indeed.
#09995556947 /arvin.domanadeped.com.ph

Sincerely,

SALLY L: AKEN-ULLALIM CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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